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Re-sending with corrected date--please redact my email address from all public
comments---thank you

Public Comments for Jan 10, 2024 IWMA Board Meeting-- Consent Agenda Item 6

While reviewing the meeting minutes for November 8, 2023 in Wednesday's board
meeting packet, I noticed that the items starting in the Regular Agenda are incorrect
and appear to be from an earlier meeting. Instead of minutes from Items 9-14 as
shown in the November 8th agenda, the minutes show Items 8-13 of some other
meeting.

I brought this to attention of the IWMA Clerk on Monday, January 8th assuming she
would make a correction and re-post the agenda. If the minutes exist, I couldn't
imagine it taking very long.

Instead the response I got is:

Thank you for bringing this to my attention.  We will announce an administrative
correction at tomorrow board meeting.

In response, I requested a copy of the corrected a copy of the minutes before the
meeting as I might want to submit public comment about them. In a subsequent email, I
received more clarification of the action to be taken by the clerk. That is,

The minutes are contained in the packet as proposed minutes for the Board’s review and
approval. The error will be brought to the attention of the Board and the Board will determine
whether to approve the minutes with the correction or otherwise.   If you desire to comment,
you can comment as provided, including noting the error staff will raise at the meeting
together with any other comments you may have. 

This seems a strange response to this problem, when there was plenty of time to correct the
meeting minutes and re-post an updated agenda. --- I would hope that the board would not
approve the incorrect meeting minutes.

It has been two months since the November 8th meeting. There is no public streaming of the
meeting and it is impractical for me (or most of the public) to attend. I would like to know the
outcome of the meetings as soon as possible and depend on timely meeting minutes. The
meeting minutes should be made available within 30 days after the meeting--so now I will
have to wait, who knows how much longer, to see the outcome of the November 8th meeting. 

And now I may have to wait until February to learn of what the IWMA board decides to do
about this. 

Again the IWMA shows little concern about the public and transparency of their
operations.



I request that a copy of correct meetings minutes for the November 8, 2023 meeting be
posted to the IWMA website as soon as possible.

Jeff Carr--Paso Robles, CA




